
 

From: Cheh, Mary (COUNCIL) <MCheh@DCCOUNCIL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 11:27 AM
To: Allen, Charles (Council) <CAllen@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Bonds, Anita (Council)
<ABonds@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Gray, Vincent (Council) <vgray@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Grosso, David
(Council) <dgrosso@DCCOUNCIL.US>; McDuffie, Kenyan (Council) <kmcduffie@DCCOUNCIL.US>;
Mendelson, Phil (COUNCIL) <PMENDELSON@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Nadeau, Brianne K. (Council)
<BNadeau@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Silverman, Elissa (Council) <ESilverman@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Todd,
Brandon (Council) <BTodd@DCCOUNCIL.US>; White, Robert (Council) <rwhite@DCCOUNCIL.US>;
White, Sr., Trayon (Council) <twhite@DCCOUNCIL.US>
Cc: Smith, Nyasha (Council) <NSmith@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Warren, Chris (Council)
<cwarren@DCCOUNCIL.US>; Streeter, Nicole (Council) <nstreeter@DCCOUNCIL.US>
Subject: Ad Hoc Committee Nov 26th Update
 
Dear Colleagues,
 
I have just received the attached communication from Councilmember Evans. As you will see, he will
not be appearing before the Ad Hoc Committee on Tuesday, December 3rd. His attorneys have also
submitted an additional letter addressing the substance of our investigation, also attached.
 
As a result, we will instead use our meeting on Tuesday to determine, as required by our rules,
whether additional investigation is necessary. We will also consider the specific violations and
discuss potential recommendations that the committee will make to the full Council. I hope that all
members will be able to participate in the full discussion, and any and all votes will be by a majority.
 
The revised notice is attached, and both that notice and the communication from Mr. Evans will be
posted to the Council’s website.
 
Regards,
 
Mary
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